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CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                          September 20, 2024 
 

 

 

Kindly accept my Words of Appreciation! The Junior Orator Event was exceptionally 

praiseworthy. Children in all five groups did their level best. The positive feedback           

I received from the class teachers require a special mention here. The credit goes to you 

alone. I had congratulated every single child for the speech they delivered for five days 

on different days.  
 

Please be informed about the feedback that I received from the children today -            

they want to have it once again in your presence. I told them “A BIG YES” on their 

promise that they will perform better than the first attempt. Therefore, the Junior       

Orator - Phase II will be organized with better presentation after the Dasara Vacation.          

It will be a homework for you and your child during the vacation. Details of the          

event will be sent to you before October 4th. All the best!  

 
 

                

              Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                             Principal 
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